
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

WINSLOW TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT #1 

 

 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP MEETING TO FOLLOW SPECIAL MEETING OF JUNE 4, 2018 

ON THE TRUCK PURCHASE DISCUSSIONS 

 

 TAKE NOTICE that the Commissioners of Fire District No. 1 in the Township of Winslow, 

County of Camden, will hold a Workshop Meeting on Monday, June 4, 2018 immediately following the 

Special Meeting at 7:00 p.m. on the Truck Purchase.   The Workshop Meeting is being held to discuss 

Various Fire District Matters.  No Official Board action will be taken during the Work Session. 

 This meeting will be held at the Winslow Township Fire District Administrative Office, 9 Cedar 

Brook Road, Sicklerville, NJ 08081.   

 

Notice Dated:  May 29, 2018 

 

Michael Passarella, Secretary 

Winslow Township Fire District #1 

 


